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Welcome to the month of May! After last month’s 
break, we’re getting ready for summer. Well 
luckily we only have a month left of work. From 
community service activities to attenting trade 
shows. This season has produced memories 
that will last forever. Some of our staff traveled 
to New York in April for the last Trade Show of 
this season. Competing in areas such as: Human 
Recourses, Marketing, Finance, Global Business 
Challenge, Best Booth, Best Salesmanship, and 
Sales Materials. Our Representatives came home 
with an award for Best Booth. Look at our next 

page for a recap of their trip. 
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San Diego Exhibition
GOLD- 1: 3rd Place 

BRONZE- 3 
Bakersfield Exhibiton

GOLD- 2: 3rd & 5th Place
SILVER- 1 

BRONZE- 2
Pasadena Exhibiton
GOLD - 1: 4th Place

SILVER- 2
New York Exhibition

SILVER- 1

Question of the M nth
What was your favorite experience 
while working at HelioTech this year?

Tweet Us Your Response @HelioTech20



Employee of the 
Month

1401 S. Ave. Santa Ana, CA 92705
Visit us at www.heliotech.us   Email: heliotech.ca@veinternation.org. (714) 796-7433.

The Employee of the Month award was awarded to 
Meredith this month for her extraordinary work. 
Meredith is known for her hardworking demeanor and 

always steps up to the plate when its needed. 
She has received a Silver award for Elavator 
Pitch during the Pasadena Trade Show in 
February. Congratulations to Ms. Linares on her 
accomplishments. 

2

Meredith Linares
Digital Media Associate

NEW YORK EXHIBITION 
HelioTech traveled across the 
country for the final competitive 
trade show of this season. As well as 
an extra week of vacation. We were 
lucky to have 8 employees travel to 
represent our company. They visited 
sites such as the Statue of Liberty, 

Empire State Building, the 9/11 Memorial and also attended 
a Broadway show. The tradeshow went well and employees 
competed in the Marketing competition and, recieving a Silver 
Award for Booth Design. All of our representatives have said it 
was one of the best expieriences this year.


